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From: BusinessAffairs Advisory Forum <BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of Holley W 
Schramski <hschrams@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 8:30 AM
To: BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Reception Honoring Paula Tolbert
Attachments: Paula Tolbert Reception.pdf

Dear BAAF-L: 
 
Please see the attached from the College of Veterinary Medicine.  This is an invitation to 
a retirement reception honoring Paula Tolbert.   
 
 



Please join us for a retirement 

reception to honor 
Paula Tolbert  

University of Georgia 
College of Veterinary Medicine
Thursday, April 25, 2013
2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.

Student Lobby
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